
DANCE BIZ
MONDAY – May 18, 2020

To all students/parents:

In regards to the Coronavirus, we are part of Phase 4 for reopening. We are currently closed until the 
NYS opens for phase 4.  Please watch our website, Facebook or call our phone message.  

Regarding The recital dates, June 13 & 14. These dates have been canceled.   

We are planning and deciding what we can do or if we can still have any type of a performance this 
year.  With so many unknowns, we are looking into different ideas to see if they are possible or 
reasonable. We are also planning for an opening of the studio.

If you have any input, please feel free to contact David by email or phone: dancebiz@rochester.rr.com 
or 254-0300.

We will update any change as we make more decisions. 

Thank you, 

Dance Biz Staff

--------------------------------  DANCING IS OUR BUSINESS  --------------------------------

1742 Long Pond Road
Rochester, NY 14606
585-254-0300
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